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       Warsaw, 1 June ,  2011 

 

 

 

Dear Mrs President, 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

On behalf of our two chambers, we are pleased to invite representatives of your Parliament 

to the meeting of COSAC Chairpersons, which will take place in Warsaw from 10 until 11 July, 

2011. The meeting shall be organized as part of the parliamentary dimension of the Polish 

Presidency of the EU Council, to be held in the second half of the year 2011. 

Therefore, we kindly ask you to pass on the enclosed invitation from the Chairmen of the 

European Union Affairs Committees of the Sejm and Senate to the relevant committees in your 

Parliament. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

       /-/  Grzegorz Schetyna                           /-/  Bogdan Borusewicz 

 

 


